
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JUNE 18, 2007 

SPEED REDUCTION ON HOLLY BUSH DRVE 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Gino Rosati and Councillor Peter Meffe recommend: 
 

That the speed limit on Hollybush Drive be reduced to 40 km/hr from Glenside Drive to 
No. 26 Hollybush Drive. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
None. 
 
Communications Plan 
 
None. 

Purpose 

To  reduce the speed limit on Hollybush Drive to 40 km/hr. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Numerous complaints have been received from residents due to vehicle speeding in close 
proximity to a parkette and access to the Sports Village along Hollybush Drive.  A reduction in 
speed to 40 km/hr will allow for increased safety for the number of children and pedestrians that 
make use of the parkette and who access the Sports Village.  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and complies with Vaughan 
Vision, specifically Vaughan Vision A “Serve our Citizens”. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
None. 

Conclusion 

It is recommended that the speed on Hollybush Drive be reduced to 40 km/hr. 

Attachments 

1.  Location Map 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Gino Rosati      Peter Meffe 
Regional Councillor    Councillor, Ward 1 



 


